
 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Elizabeth A. Pugh 

General Counsel 

National Archives and Records Administration 

7th and Pennsylvania Ave., NW 

Washington, D.C.  20408 

 

Dear Elizabeth: 

 

I am enclosing some documents and letters related to our visit with Mr. Manchester in Hartford, 

Connecticut on Monday, December 2, 1996.  I am enclosing copies of his records that were in the 

HSCA collections as well as copies of correspondence that I have written to others in attendance at 

the meeting.  Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and Associate Director for 

   Research & Analysis 

 

Enclosures 


